
Mayflower Council Has A Ship!
Mayflower  Council  has  started  a  Sea
Scout  Ship  at  the  Wessagusset  Yacht
Club in Weymouth. Any and all youth are
welcome join as long as they meet the

requirements (14 or 13 and graduated 8th grade). No Scouting
experience  necessary!  Sea  Scouts  will  learn  how  to  sail,
navigate  the  ocean,  repair  vessels,  and  so  much  more!  If
you’re  interested,  come  to  the  information  night  at  the
Wessagusset Yacht Club on Friday September 14th 5 pm – 8 pm.
Park  in  the  Wessagusset  Beach  Parking  Lot  and  follow  the
attached picture for walking directions (less than 1/4 mile).
If you can’t make it, please fill out this form for more
information and to sign up!

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/mayflower-council-has-a-ship/
https://goo.gl/maps/cRGiFm6ZxDH2
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdO6H8Wdvwa4qkK5aJgjzXt-vx8qK7pGopVIspqDslNxgA8Qw/viewform

